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In English this week we have begun to look at 
the book ‘Varmints’ and have also watched a film 
version of the story. Over the next couple of 
weeks we will be developing our grammar skills 
and considering the message behind the story 
further before writing our own versions of the 
story. 
 

In Maths we have been working on our mental 

methods of multiplication using our knowledge of 

times tables and partitioning. Next week we will 

be continuing to work on mental strategies but 

focusing on multiplying and dividing by 10, 100 

and 1000. 

 

After completing our Scratch projects which we will be sharing with Year 2, we will 

now be beginning to think about our Art/DT project for the Christmas fair which links 

to our Space theme.  

In Science this term, we will be focusing on forces and their impact here on Earth, 

on other planets and in wider space. 

Next week we will be visiting the Life Bus where we will learn about legal and illegal 

drugs as well as the skills of assertiveness. We will also follow up this learning in 

class. It is also anti-bullying week so we will be discussing this in class too. 

Reminders: 

• Read at least 5 times a week 

• Practise times tables 

• Mathletics homework  

• Learn spellings  
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